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Circular: 066 
 

04 September 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

WASTE AND RECYCLING: 

 

In an effort to improve on our waste recycling and removing from the Village we have arranged to become 
part of the W.C.C.A  Windsor Community Cleaning Association.  The W.C.C.A is a service provider that 
works in partnership with Pikit up and who collects recyclable waste. 
 
To this effect they will provide the Village residents with a “Clear” bag so that residents can put their 
recyclables in the bag for collection.  These bags have been placed by the waste station and residents are 
invited to take them for their recycling.   
 
You will place your recycling in the separate marked bins as usual (but in the clear recycle bag which 
WCCA will then remove.  The WCCA has a truck that follows the Pikit Up truck on its route and will thus 
collect our recycling on a Monday from our waste station. 
 
Please see attached brochures about what types of waste is accepted as recyclable and what is not. 
 
 

 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 
 
 


